

Ms. Jessica Callaghan Westgen Endowment Fund 1625 Angus Campbell Road Abbotsford, BC V3G 2G4

December 22, 2017

Dear Jessica,

Please find enclosed our annual commemorative calendar courtesy of the Manitoba 4-H Council. The calendar is a compilation of photos from the events and activities that occurred in Manitoba throughout 2017. We are very proud of our members and leaders in Manitoba, and the positive impact that 4-H continues to have in their communities.

We sincerely appreciate the Westgen Endowment Fund for your generous support over the years. We could not carry out the 4-H program here in Manitoba without your commitment. Thank you, Lynne, and all the best in 2018.

We hope you enjoy our continued efforts to showcase the 4-H Manitoba program with an annual calendar sent to all our 4-H families, partners, and sponsors. We encourage everyone to check out our website <a href="www.4h.mb.ca">www.4h.mb.ca</a> and to follow us on Facebook at <a href="www.facebook.com/manitoba4h">www.facebook.com/manitoba4h</a> and on Twitter @4HManitoba.

Here's to another fantastic 4-H year.

Clay to Pel

Sincerely,

Clayton Robins
Executive Director

/lmw

Learn To Do By Doing

Phone: 204-726-6136 Fax: 204-726-6260 www.4h.mb.ca